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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
U.E.S. Excursion 
 
An essential element of the Uniformed and Emergency Services qualification, which is being 
delivered by New College Lanarkshire, is a team work day out. Therefore, an excursion to ‘The 
Experience’, in Hillington, Glasgow, has been arranged for Monday 27th March 2017. Pupils will be 
involved in laser tag, kart maintenance and go karting activities. Consent forms containing medical 
information will be shared with the college staff and taken with them on the day, in case of any 
emergencies. 
 
Pupils should meet in the street area at 8.45am to be registered and will be transported to college 
as per usual. They will be returned back to school in time for the school buses at 3.30pm. Pupils 
should bring a packed lunch with them as it will not be provided.  
 

Pupil expectations 
 
While on the excursion, pupils must ensure the safety of themselves and the whole group. They 
are representatives of the school and must behave in a safe and responsible manner and follow all 
instructions. 
 
How you can help 
 
I would ask you to reinforce expectations and return the completed consent form as soon as 
possible and certainly before the day of the excursion. Please contact me at the school if you have 
any further queries. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 


